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From: saret Lord |

Sent: February 22, 2025 8:56 AM

To: Office of the Legislative Counsel

Subject: Fwd: Auditor General - changes to legislation

E You don't often get email from janetlord@eastlink.ca, Learn why this is important

** EXTERNAL EMAIL / COURRIEL EXTERNE **

Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking on links / Faites preuve de prudence si vous
ouvrez une pieéce jointe ou cliquez sur un lien

For the attention of the Law Amendments Committee:

in your deliberations, kindly consider my recent letter to the Premier (below)

From: Janet Lord

Subject: Auditor General - changes to legislation
Date: February 20, 2025 at 1:45:25 PM AST

To: premier@novascotia.ca

Cc: kim.adair@novascotia.ca

Dear Premier Houston,

Iwas aggrieved to read on CBC’s website that your government is moving to permit the
firing of the Auditor General without cause.,

Your claim that this would "bring things in line with the way it is across the country” is

certainly not true. It would, however, align Nova Scotia with Alberta, which is not
particularly good company in my opinion.

Please don't let what's happening south of the border embolden your party to weaken

society's safeguards. You earned a resounding victory in the last election; please use it
wisely and well.

Thank you for your attention,

Janet Lord
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